
From: Peyton Hurst <phurst@grassrootscannabis.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 2:40 PM 
To: Gallahue, Pam <Pam.Gallahue@naperville.il.us> 
Subject: Re: Hi 
 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

  

Hi Pam, 

 

We Grassroots Cannabis would like to petition Naperville to be able to open a recreational 
cannabis dispensary. 

 

I have spoken to Brendan and we will both be at the meeting on July 16th. 

 
If there is anything you need from me in advance of that, please let me know. 

 

I will make sure we have real estate that is compliant, and 1500 feet from the GTI store going 
into that meeting and ideally we can obtain a letter of support afterwards. 

 
Thanks again for meeting us and happy 4th! 
 
Peyton Hurst 

773-209-9375 
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